
                          

 

 
 

24 April 2009 
 
 
Dear Customer 
 
 
We have been informed by Cree of the following change in Packaging: 
 
 
Please take note that there will be a new version for SMD inner boxes. 
  
Please see the attached pictures for the differences.  
  
1. 506-SMDCAS-BI: old version without  “ROHS” print and " Cree" logo 
2. 507-SMDCAS-BI: new version with “ROHS” print and " Cree" logo 
 

 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Anglia 


